
 

 

Families need YOU - Donate Today! 
 
Angelika Selle 
December 27, 2017 

  
 

 

   

 

 

Your gift to WFWP helps women 

keep their families strong 

Donate Today! 

Dear Friend, 
 

It has been an amazing year, and we 

are looking forward to an even more 

amazing 2018!  
 

We are grateful for folks like you who 

share the dream of bridging the 

divides within and between 
communities, and creating lasting 

peace in the world. In 2017, for 

example, together we made possible 

9 Family & Marriage educational 

programs and 13 Bridge of Peace 
reconciliation programs to heal the 

human family. 
 

Your tax-deductible donation to 

Women’s Federation for World Peace will keep the goodness growing! We can 
give families the tools they need to stay strong and connected, and to 

connect in heart as one human family under God. 
 

Best wishes! 

 

 

 

 

DONATE NOW 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

     

 

  


